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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The current Professional Librarians collective bargaining agreement between the University of California (UC), 

and the University Council – American Federation of Teachers (UC-AFT), provides for the reopening of two (2) 

articles (not to include Benefits) in 2016. Systemwide bargaining may begin following completion of the public 

notice meetings scheduled below. 

 

The University will convene an initial public notice meeting on April 22, 2016 from 3pm to 5pm in conference 

room 1012, UCOP offices at 300 Lakeside Drive, Oakland CA (Kaiser Center). A second public notice meeting 

will be held on May 6, 2016 from 3pm to 5pm at 300 Lakeside Drive, Oakland CA (Kaiser Center). Copies of the 

UC-AFT’s initial bargaining proposals will be available at the meetings.  The University opted not to reopen the 

contract for bargaining.  Interested members of the public may review copies of initial bargaining proposals from 

the UC-AFT  online at http://ucnet.universityofcalifornia.edu/labor/index.html 

 

Copies of the procedures governing the required public notice meeting may be requested in person or by mail 

from the University of California, Labor Relations, 300 Lakeside Drive, 10
th
 floor, Oakland, CA 94612-3550. 

 

For additional information regarding this bargaining, please contact Peter Chester, Chief Negotiator, UC, at 510-

987-9919; or, Axel Borg, Chief Negotiator, UC-AFT, at 510-752-6176.      

http://ucnet.universityofcalifornia.edu/labor/index.html

